
From: Douglass MacKenzie
To: PCD
Cc: Linda sohlberg; Kirk Smith; Leah Clark
Subject: PLN51687 RUE VAR
Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 6:18:55 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs,
My son Ben is the owner and my wife and I are tenants on the lots immediately to the south of
this proposed exception to wetland protection rules. We have several RUE properties in this
neighborhood. Each of them had a mitigation plan and I would suggest that all have failed,
most within the five (5) year period of city supervision.

I protest doing this one more time. It didn’t work before and it won’t this time. The RUE
Request admits that mitigation will not work, so why allow the exception? If you intend to
bulldoze the island, please at least charge enough to cover the actual cost of the destruction.

Sincerely, 
Douglass Mackenzie
dougmackenzie1@gmail.com
9995 Manitou Beach Drive NE
Bainbridge Is, WA 98110
(206) 842-2961  Home
(206) 883-4639  Cell
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